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Addendum No. 2 

 
RFP No. 24-24 

ROCKDALE COUNTY’S PLANNING & DEVELOPMENT UNIFIED 
DEVELOPMENT ORDINANCE UPDATE 

 
December 6, 2024 

 
RFP #24-24 is hereby amended as follows:   
 

1. Below are questions received and corresponding answers: 
 
A. Question: Is a vendor disqualified if they don’t possess any certifications? 

 
Answer: No 
 

B. Question: Does “full professional service” mean updating and amending the unified codes listed or 
updating them with new unified codes established? 
 

  Answer: Both 
 

2. All other conditions remain in full force and effect.  
 

3. If a proposal has been submitted and anything in this Addendum causes the contractor to change the 
item offered or to increase or decrease the proposal price, the new price and/or changes will be 
inserted below: 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 

4. All contractors under this Request for Proposal are kindly requested to acknowledge receipt of this 
Addendum on the Proposal Form, page 10 of this RFP.    

 
Tina Malone      
Tina Malone, CPPB CPPO 
Purchasing & Procurement Manager  
Department of Finance, Purchasing Division 
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